
Announcing the 2023-2024  
Advisory Committee Members          

The NALSC Board of Directors is pleased to announce that the NALSC 2023-24 
Law Firm Advisory Committee consists of the following valued members: 
 

• Chair, Carmen Kelley, Global Director Lateral Attorney Recruiting at        
Morrison & Foerster LLP 

 

• Co-Chair, Shannon Davis, Chief Legal Recruiting & Integration Officer at 
Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C.  

 

• Dyana Barninger, Senior Director of Legal Talent Acquisition at Faegre  
Drinker Biddle & Reath LLP    

• Karen Eisen, Esq., Director of Strategic Growth at McCarter & English, LLP 
 

• T.J. Henry, Esq., Chief Legal & Growth Officer at Rimon PC 
 

• Andrea G. Korphage, Esq., Manager, Partner Growth at Quarles & Brady LLP 
 

• Kendall W. Lowery, Senior Director, Firmwide Attorney Recruiting at       
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP  

 

• Meghan Pier, Director of Associate Recruiting at Jackson Walker LLP 
 

• Marelys Sosa, Senior Lateral Recruiting Manager at Dechert LLP 
 

• Miriam Stoner, Lateral Partner Recruitment Specialist at Cadwalader,    
Wickersham & Taft LLP  

 

Members of the Advisory Committee serve for terms of one year, 
with the exception of the Chair/Co-Chair, who have a two-year term 
limit. The mission of the Advisory Committee is to provide expertise 
to the NALSC Board of Directors on how NALSC can best meet the 
needs of its law firm members, and how law firm members can best 
contribute to the overall success of NALSC. 
 

Currently, the Advisory Committee is assisting with the roll-out of 
NALSC’s new U-LPQ (Universal LPQ) to their firms and the legal com-
munity as a whole. The Committee also assists with developing our 
Symposium and Annual Conference agenda programs in addition to 
providing suggestions for event locations, podcasts/article topics, 
and possible new initiatives such as the creation of regional events. 
 

As a liaison between law firms and search firms, the committee also 
provides strategic thinking on trends in the profession and sugges-
tions to refine legal recruiting best practices.  
 

Many thanks to our Advisory Committee for their perspective and 
contributions to NALSC’s ongoing initiatives moving forward. 

Featured in the  National Association of Legal Search Consultants Summer 2023 Newsletter 


